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Date: April 26, 2023 
 
From: Shelly Simmons, CAWA 

Director, Animal Care & Control Division 
 

To: Ruth Parris 
 Budget Director 
 
Re: Petco Love AWO Unrestricted Grant 2023 
 
Greenville County Animal Care was awarded a $65,000 lifesaving investment grant from 
Petco Love on April 18, 2023.  There are no restrictions on use other than it must be used 
for life-saving purposes.   
 
 
 
This grant funding request does not require a matching grant from the County. 
 
 

 


